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Result Distribution | Term III, 2076                                 
In the second week of Baishakh, 2077, Sifal School 

published the results of the Final Terminal Examination 

of the academic year 2076 for Grade 1-7 and 9. The soft-

copy of the mark sheets were emailed to the parents. The 

parents can collect the hard copies once the nationwide 

lockdown due to COVID-19 gets over.  

Study From Home                                                            
Sifal School started the Academic Year 2077 from 

Baishakh 15. Amid the nationwide lockdown to fight 

against COVID-19, the school started the ‘Study from 

Home’ program by running the effective online classes 

for all grades from the very day.  From Jestha 1, the 

school is running three periods of the online class a day 

for each grade. 

 

Likewise, the school has shared the video lectures and 

other study materials to all students and/or their parents 

so that the students can continue their learning. The 

video lectures from Grade 4-12 are prepared by our 

teachers at Deerwalk Learning Center. 

Creative Writing                                                         

In this lockdown period, DSS students are making  good 

use of their time in writing. At home, they can write on 

any topic they want and send the articles to the teachers. 

The articles are then published on the online 

placeholders of the school. Enhancing the writing skills 

of the students is one of the focuses of Sifal School. 

Testimonials on online class                            
Many parents have been sending the testimonials on the 

online classes the school is conducting. Also due to the 

expertise in digital education, Sifal School is perfectly 

placed to conduct effective online classes. 

Video Lectures on TV                                    
Video lectures prepared by our teachers at Deerwalk 

Learning Center (DLC) are now being broadcasted on 

DishHome. DLC had previously collaborated with NETTV, 

OLE Nepal, and other online platforms. Now, with the 

collaboration with DishHome, DLC expects a wide 

outreach of the video lectures (~10% of the country’s 

population!). On DishHome, the video lectures are 

available on channel numbers 114,115 and 117. 

  

The video lectures are also freely available on its 

website dlc.dwit.edu.np.  

School magazine - The Deerwalker          

Sifal School has released the fifth issue of the school 

magazine, The Deerwalker. The magazine is a student-

run and led magazine and is published quaterly by the 

‘The Deerwalker’ club. In this issue, the students have 

focussed more on comprehensive writing. The co-editor-

in-chief, Rusha Manandhar (Grade 10), welcomes the 

readers with a note, ‘As said by Victor Hugo, “He, who 

opens a school door, closes a prison”. This is how the 

big impact a school brings in the society. A good school 

helps society and its people in all social, economic, 

academic, mental, and moral development’.                          

Read aloud - Podcast                                      
In this lockdown period, the school has started an 

initiative – making read-aloud podcast videos. Students 

from Lower School (Grade 1-3) read the storybooks and 

send the audio files. Digital Media Lab renders those 

audio files to make the podcast videos. Reading out 

loud, which the school encourages to its students, is 

known to boost children’s vocabulary. 


